
 

PDC November Newsletter 
Happy November! It’s been a fantastic first two months of dance and we are already preparing for our recital 

“Beauty and The Beast,” on May 31st. Over the next few months, your child may be coming home with the exciting 
news of starting their recital routine! Soon you will have information on your dancer’s costume, dress rehearsal times, 

music to practice to, and more. In the meantime, check out our November Newsletter! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Competition Team 
Events/Fundraisers! 

 

The following event proceeds 
will help cover the cost of the 
Competition Team member’s  

regional fees. 

 
 

Parents Night Out! 
Saturday, Nov. 30th  

 5pm to 9pm 
Price:  $20 for the first child - $10 
for each additional child from the 

same family.   
~Pizza, popcorn & water 

provided 
~Children may also bring their 

favorite snacks or drinks! 
~A fun night with activities and a 

movie! Pj’s and blankets 
welcome! 

Friends & Family Welcome! 
--------- 

Register by Wednesday, 
November 27th  

Sign up at the front desk. 
Max 18 kids: We maxed out in 

October! 
Sign up early to ensure your 

spot! 

Spaghetti Dinner 
The Competition Team is 

hosting a Spaghetti Dinner at 
American Legion! 

--------- 
When: Saturday, November 

23rd 
Rolling Dinner from 5pm-7pm 
Address: 17 Thompson Road 

North Grosvenordale, CT 
06255 

Tickets: $12 Adults $8 Children 
17 and under 

Raffles, desserts, and 50/50! 

31 Gifts 
Interested in bags, wallets, gifts, storage 
containers, organization items, and even 

home décor?  
Check out our 31 Gifts Fundraiser! 

When: November 1st – 15th  
How: Link to the online page (coming soon!)  
Don’t miss out on the Facebook Live event! 

 Date TBA 
Order through a team member or at the 

desk. (Please avoid checks) 
 

Gift Cards 
Buy gift cards for yourself, or 

friends/family through our gift 
card fundraiser!  

Order through a team member 
or behind the desk.  

Over 500 cards to choose 
from!!! 

The Team receives a 
percentage from each card sold 

 

Other Studio Events/Fundraisers! 
• If you received an email about a Special 

Performance taking place on Sunday, December 
8th, please let us know if you are available or not.   

• Please let me know by Saturday, November 2nd if 
your dancer is available so the teachers can create 
a rehearsal schedule.  

• Time / location: 12-12:45pm 
o 444 Main Street in Southbridge, MA.   

• This is a fundraising performance that raises 
money for Breast Cancer Research.  For more info, 
please see the front desk.   

 

We would like to invite all of the 
studio families to donate one 

ornament for a  tree to be raffled off 
on December 8th at the event.   

The theme for our tree will be… wait 
for it… DANCE! Donations can be 

dropped off at the studio.  
Please have your donation in by 

Saturday, November 23rd as 
December 4th, between 12pm and 
7pm, will be the day to set up  the 
tree (volunteers welcome to help!) 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

***We are now a peanut & tree nut free studio!*** 
 

STUDIO CLOSURS 
 

The Studio will be CLOSED 
Thursday November 28th 

through Saturday, November 
30th in recognition of 

Thanksgiving.  
 

Friendly reminder… 
 

The studio will be OPEN for 
Veteran’s Day. 

 

Payments 
If you are paying Monthly, 

payment is due by the 10th of each 
month. 

If you are paying Quarterly, 
payment is due by the 10th of 

September, November, January 
and March. 

 

Costumes:   
Costume deposits of $55 per 

costume per class will be due by 
***November 15th*** 

 Combo classes have 1 costume. 
 

If your child’s costume(s) cost more 
than the $55 initial deposit, you 

will be notified as to that amount, 
and it will be applied to your 

account as a Final Costume Balance 
(FCB) by February 28th, 2020.  This 

will be due by March 10th.  
Costumes are not required for non-

recital classes such as Wiggles & 
Giggles and Dancing is Fun. 

Monthly and Quarterly 
Tuition for November 

is now due! 
Payments can be 

made before  
November 10th 

Happy Birthday to… 
Olivia A  
Nicole A 
Giana B 
Alexia B 
Myles D 
Sophia E 
Abigail F 
Quinn G 
Gianna L 

Brooke M 
Miss Danielle 

Connor N 
Keri N  

Madelyn N 
Molly O 

Bridget P 
Eve S 

Miss Caitlyn 
Fionha S 
Olivia T 

 

** REMINDER ** 
 

A $20 LATE ASSESSMENT FEE will 
be applied to your account if 

payment has not been paid by 
the 15th of that month.  After the 

15th of each month, account 
statements will be emailed to 
those with account balances. 

 

**Please write names or 
initials inside all shoes, 

outerwear and dancewear.**   
 

So much gets left behind that 
after 90 days we donate to 

charity.  We don’t want you to 
lose your belongings! 

 

MAKE UP CLASSES 
 

No refunds or credits will be 
granted due to missed classes.  

 

***Please ask the desk for an 
appropriate make up class*** 

 

Billing statements will only be 
provided to those whose 

accounts are past due or whose 
accounts reflect new charges. 

Upcoming Dates to 
Remember: 

 

November 27th - 30th – Closed 
(Thanksgiving Break) 

 

Dec 16th – Dec 21st  
Bring A Friend Week! 

 

December 22nd - January 1st 
Closed – (Winter Break) 

 

March 8th – 14th – Closed  
(March Break: Make-up Classes) 

 

April 12th – 18th  
Closed (April Vacation) 

 

April 26th – Picture Day at The PDC 
 

May 29th& 30th 

Tentative Dress Rehearsal Dates 
**All Students Must Be  
Available Both Dates** 

 

Sunday May 31st   
Tentative Recital at  

The Putnam Middle School 
 

Check it out! 
Please be sure to check out 

the Dance Bulletin Board 
next to the main door where 

important notices and 
information will be posted 

and updated monthly. 


